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20th June 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Events 

 

We would like to give you some details regarding the Leavers’ events coming up for our 

Year 6 children.  Parents and family members are warmly invited to attend the following: 

 

Year 6 Production 

The Wizard of Oz 
 

This will be a ticketed event - 

details TBC 
 

Thursday 11th & 

Friday 12th July 
School Hall 

Doors open at 

6:00pm for a 

6:30pm start 

Year 6 Leavers’ Service in 

Church 

Thursday 

18th July 

Christ Church 

Walmsley 

Doors open at 

9:00am for a 

9:15am start - The 

service will last for 

approximately 

45 minutes 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

and Final Goodbye 
 

We would like to dismiss our 

Year 6 children from the school 

hall onto the infant yard at 

2:10pm (after parents have 

had chance to collect younger 

siblings at 2:00pm) to enable 

staff to create a ‘Guard of 

Honour’ and clap them out and 

send them on their way.  We 

would like parents (if able to) 

to gather on the infant yard to 

receive the children 
 

Friday 19th July School Hall 

Doors open at 

1:00pm for a 

1:15pm start 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

 

Mrs Saxby, Mr Catterall and Miss Leamey 

Year 6 Team 
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